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            Pride – Passion – Positivity  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had another super week in school enjoying the sunny weather. 

Well done to all parents who have  signed into class charts—Miss Reynolds has set a target of 400 children signed 

up by the end of the week. I’ll keep you posted. Remember to use class charts to message your child’s teacher or 

another staff member, exchange their points for prizes, view your child’s achievements and behavior record, look 

at any school work that is photographed in school and keep up to date with school events and announcements. 

Next week a letter will be coming home outlining the  arrangements for the end of term, details  of new classes 

and teachers and arrangements for the return to school in September 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs Sugars                                                                                                             

Dates for your diary: 

Mon 21st & Tues 22nd June Water safety Years 5 and 6 (classroom based) 

Friday 25th June                           Year 2 Beach Party 

Monday 28th June              Year 6 transition 

 Wednesday 30th June            Year 6 transition and “Moving up day” in school. 

                                                    Nursery and Reception  Induction evening 

Friday 9th July                         Annual Reports to parents. 

Wednesday 7th July               Sports Day (9th July– reserve day)- due to the latest government guidance  

     this event will not  be open to parents this year.  

Wednesday 7th July               FPA Staff Race for Life Event—3.30pm 

Thursday 8th July                   Height & Weight Checks - Reception & Year 6 

Monday 12th July                    Arts Week 

Wednesday 14th July            New signing in system fitted– please be patient 

Thursday 15th July                  Nursery & Reception - Pirate WOW day  

Friday 16th July                       Nursery Graduation 

REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s communication policy and 
make contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  
support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
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                                            Our Fibbersley Stars from this week 

                                Well done to... 

Year Group emails. 

yearone@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk yeartwo@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

yeathree@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearfour@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

yearfive@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk   yearsix@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

                                     Please remember to maintain social distance when you are on the school site.  
It is also essential that all visitors to our site wear a face covering if you are able to. 

RG Olivia & Henry 1E Violet 3H Oliver & Sienna 5B Jayden & George 

RH Nevaeh-Leigh & 

Koby 

2B Gustavo & Jack 3L Layton & Sienna-Lee 5S Kemarniee & Jacob 

RA Martha & Gracie 2I Bella-Ri & Nikolai 4D Avneet & Rhys 5X Charlie Bird &  

Charlie  Fisher 

1B Logan & Esme 2S Tommy & Bleu 4G Anah & Surayyah 6H Seth & Ashleigh 

1W Logan & Livie 3D Jacob & Layla-Rae 4S Brayden & Myah 6Z Cameron & Isabelle 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in school next week. 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year 

Group. 

            RA  94.5%                        1W  97.6%                           2B   97.3%                      3H   97.1% 

 

                               4D  94%                              5X    95.8%                                 6Z  98%    
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                                         Who Can use it? 

All children aged 4 to 11 are welcome to join and will be able to move through activities matched to 
their school year and confidence level. 

                     When does it start? 

       Its coming soon!  Click on the link and complete the form. 

       https://www.themathsfactor.com/summer-adventure/  

Summer Adventure 

The Maths Factor Summer adventure is a FREE online course aimed at helping children boost 
their maths confidence and be ready for September. It's ideal for helping children get back 
on track, accelerate their learning and advance their progress after a tricky year. 

 

https://www.themathsfactor.com/summer-adventure/

